
 
  

MEDIA ADVISORY  

For October 29, 2019, 1:00pm 

  
Contact: Brian Rothgery  414-278-4230   
or brian.rothgery@milwaukeecountywi.gov 

  

Ortiz-Velez Proposes Private 
Operation of Hemp Clone Cultivation  

  
MILWAUKEE – County Supervisor Sylvia Ortiz-Velez is proposing that Milwaukee County 
contract with a private vendor to grow hemp clones at the Mitchell Park greenhouses.  
 
The Parks, Energy and Environment Committee will consider Ortiz-Velez's proposal on Tuesday, 
October 29 at 1:000pm.  
  
Hemp cloning is the process whereby new hemp plants are grown from a cut piece of a mother 
plant. The young plants would be sold to Wisconsin hemp farmers.  

  

WHAT: Consideration of proposal to contract with private vendor to gown hemp 
plant clones in the Mitchell Park greenhouse. 
  
WHEN: Tuesday, October 29, 2019, 1:00pm 

  
WHERE: Room 201-B, Milwaukee County Courthouse, 901 N. 9th St. 
  
WHO: County Supervisor Sylvia Ortiz-Velez 
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